ST.LUKE’S PARISH

Diocese of Shrewsbary

FRODSHAM
PASTORAL AREA OF
RUNCORN&FRODSHAM :
FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
3rd February 2013

YEAR

CONFESSIONS. Saturday before Mass 5.00-5.40pm

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK,especially those with
flu,and for all who find the cold weather an extra burden.

IN MEMORIAM Let us pray for deceased family and frlends
~and all who are in our Mass intentions this week.

i 'COLLECTION last week £535 Many thanks to you -

= all. THIS WEEK the RETIRNG COLLECTION for the

PRIEST’S RETIREMENT FUND. Special Envelopes,
available in the porch, help with the Gift Aid
Reclaim -

UCM MEETING Monday 11th February 7.30pm
in the parish centre.

BLESSING OF ST COLETTE Poor Clare Convent Hawarden

Parish Priest. Mgr. Peter O'Neill.
61,High StFrodsham,Cheshire WAG 7AN

C Tel01928 733127. School 731721
frpeter@gmail.com
VISIT THE PARISH WEBSITE stlukesparish.org.uk
Also SCHOOL WEBSITE stlukesfrodsham.org.uk
PATORAL AREA WEBSITE doslpa12.co.uk
Sat 02 February 6.00pm Ben Green
Sun 03 February 9.00am Bernard Plant
11.00am Betty Porter
Mon 04 February 9.30amDec.Nyan&McKillop Families
Tue 05 February 6.15pm Mary Isaacs
Wed 06 February 9.30am Margaret Morgan
Thu 07 February 9.30am Fr Peter Cavanaugh
Fri 08 February 9.30am Gerrard Family
Sat. 09 February 6.00pm Jean Bryant
Sun 10 February 9.00am Eileen Kelly
11.00am St.Luke’s Parish.

LENT starts this year ASH WEDNESDAY 13th
February.Masses with Ashes 9.30am &7pm Children
will get ashes in St Luke’s School.

LENT GROUPS (CHURCHES TOGETHER) York Course
2013-"Glimpses of God” Hope for Today.

At the house of Fr Colin&Aelison Wilson, 1 Elm Rise,
starting 15th Feb for five weeks of Lent.

Queries to 731235.°

WOMEN’S WORLD DAY OF PRAYER Fri. 1st March
2.30pm at the Methodist Church, Fingerpost Lane.
Norley. Car parking in the Village Hall opposite.
Preacher Rev. Sue Levitt. Service this year compiled
by women in France. Refreshments to follow. Men and
women are welcome.

CHS5 3EN Sat. 9th Feb 12noon. www.poorclarestmd.org. All welcome.

A FLAVOUR OF THE HOLY LAND
You are invited to St. Edward’s Church Hall at 7pm on
Monday 18th February 2013 to view the photographs,
sample the delicious food of the region and share with
the pilgrims the impressions and memories of the
recent pilgrimage to the Holy Land. We will also be
discussing if people would wish to continue raising
money for the Catholic School in Beit Sahour
Bethlehem.
For catering purposes if you wish to come along please
add your name to the list on the notice board. ALL
ARE WELCOME

SPEAK OUT FOR MARRIAGE. Bishop Mark
is asking us all to send off a printed card to
our MP to stress the importance of
preserving the traditional meaning of
marriage before the key vote is taken early in
February. The card simply needs your name
and address and, of course, a stamp.

LPA Retreat at Noddfa Friday evening 10th May until
Sunday 12th MayDo try and join us on this weekend.
Cost £90.00 (Adults) Children (under 14years) £50.00
A non-returnable deposit of £20.00p per person to be
made on booking. For further details please contact
either Pat McNeil 722670 or Pauline Stitt on
07749013320

Calender of Events. Please note that from February there
will be a Calendar of Events on the Steering Group Notice
Board in the Porch. Please add any events to it that you
want to advertise as relevant to the life of the Parish
community and School.

Training and Renewal Day for Ministers of the Word and
the Eucharist will be held on February 23rd. 10-12 for
Eucharistic Ministers, and 12.30-2.30 for Readers. Please
make every effort to attend. Further details will be sent
out to you in the next week. For more information please
contact Pauline Stitt or Bernard Whim.



